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Cornerstone Credit Union donates $10,000 to help put new Lab Equipment in The 

Yorkton Regional Hospital 

 

Yorkton – Doug Jones, CEO of Cornerstone Credit Union, presented a cheque for $10,000 

to Ross Fisher, Executive Director of The Health Foundation, to help put the new lab 

equipment in place.   

 

“Cornerstone Credit Union understands it is very important to have current equipment in 

the lab of the regional hospital. The lab is often the first place your doctor sends you for 

tests if something doesn’t seem right, and more information is needed. Having good 

equipment in the lab makes sure our medical professionals have the right equipment to be 

able to do the best job they can for their patients,” said Doug Jones.  

 

“Having strong healthcare services is important to this community and this region. 

Healthcare is one of those foundation pieces to having a strong community. That is one of 

the reasons we support the work of the Foundation every year. The work of The Health 

Foundation improves our local healthcare, enhancing and expanding the services we can 

access locally; and, that is important to Cornerstone Credit Union,” continued Mr. Jones.  

 

“While we support the work of The Health Foundation, Cornerstone also supports and 

works with many other community groups in our region. We think it is important to 

support organizations that help make our communities more vibrant and better places to 

live and raise a family,” said Lori Walsh, Vice President of Marketing & Communications. 

 

“We are very grateful for this generous donation, and to have the continuing support of 

Cornerstone Credit Union for our work. This donation comes at a terrific time as we are 

trying to finish this fundraising campaign by the end of the year and this generous donation 

is a big jump toward our goal,” said Ross Fisher.  
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For further information, please contact Ross Fisher, Executive Director, at 786-0507 

 

 

The Health Foundation of East Central Saskatchewan, Inc. 

41 Betts Avenue, Yorkton, Saskatchewan, S3N 1M1 

Telephone: 306-786-0506   Outside Yorkton: 1-800-636-3243   - Facsimile: 306-786-0508 

E-mail: ross.fisher@saskhealthauthority.ca    Web site: www.thehealthfoundation.ca 
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